From: Maria Rea - NOAA Federal <maria.rea@noaa.gov>

Sent: Saturday, June 1, 2019 9:27 PM

To: Garwin Yip

Cc: Cathy Marcinkevage; Howard Brown
Subject: back on Shasta clean up now....

Garwin - sending you my live notes to compare against yours. I agreed to do some things, and will continue to
edit this version as mine, and send back to you when done to insert, as appropriate, in whatever you are doing. |
wrote bubbles as we were going - - some are clear and some are not! Mine show up in pink. I plan to work for
no more than one hour - - so call if you get stuck soon! We did not agree to send this whole section back at the
end, but we did agree to send a couple of pieces.

-M

Maria Rea

Assistant Regional Administrator, California Central Valley Office
NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region

650 Capitol Mall, Suite 5-100

Sacramento, CA 95814

(916) 930-3600

Maria.Rea@noaa.gov

Find us online
www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov
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